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Term 3, Week 5  Monday, 15th August, 2011 
   
Week 5 AUGUST 
Mon 15 Choir to Opera House concert 
Tue 16 Maths test 
Wed 17 Y 5 & 6 Public Speaking final at assembly 
Thu 18 Zone Athletics Carnival at Hensley (all day) 
Fri 19 10am, Official opening of classroom block 
 Miss McLean’s last day before maternity 
 leave 
Week 6 AUGUST 
Mon 22 Miss Holleley starts as Y3 teacher 
 Book Week show  
Tue 23 Y1 & 2 Art Gallery excursion 
 9.30am, Zone Athletics Carnival at 
 Hensley (1/2 day) 
Wed 24 Y 3 & 4 Public Speaking final at  assembly 
 Showcase rehearsal 
 7-8pm, Cyber Safety talk by police 
 
CALENDAR ADDITIONS: 
Tue 30 Aug:  Mufti Day – bring something for  
  Fathers’ Day stall 
Thu 1 Sep  Fathers’ Day Stall 
Fri 9 Sep  9-10am, Chifley Art Competition 
  prizegiving at Chifley PS. 
 
UNIFORM SHOP OPEN THURSDAYS 8.45-9.10  
 
GYMNASTICS TOMORROW: K-2 WEAR SPORT 
UNIFORM 
 
OFFICIAL OPENING – CLASSROOM BLOCK 
This Friday, 19

th
 August, there will be a ceremony to 

officially open the classroom block built last year by 
the Commonwealth Government as part of the 
program “Building the Education Revolution”. 
Parents are welcome to join us from 10.00am in the 
assembly hall.  
 
Our Federal representative, the Member for 
Kingsford-Smith, Mr Peter Garrett, AM, MP, will 
open the block and he will be joined by the Member 
for Maroubra, Mr Michael Daley and the Deputy 
Mayor, Mr George Glinatzis. Following the opening 
ceremony, our guests will stay on for morning tea 
They are keen to meet with people from our school 
community. 
 
PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 
The deadline for PRC is fast approaching. Students 
in Years 3 - 6 need to have their online reading 
record completed by Friday 26th August as they 
need to be checked and validated by September 
1st. Students can enter their records in the 
Computer Room during the first half of lunch on 
Tuesday or by accessing their portal at home. 
Please see me if you have any questions. 
Miss Van De Linde 
 

 
CYBER SAFETY TALK FOR PARENTS 
The Youth Liaison Officer from Mascot Police 
Station will address our parents from 7 – 8pm on 
Wednesday, 24

th
 August in the assembly hall. 

Protect your family. Come to this special event. 
Even if you think your home set up is secure, come 
along and hear about emerging trends and tricks. 
Topics covered will include: 

• Cyber safety 

• Internet Safety 

• Mobile phone and internet usage by 
children 

• Facebook safety. 
 
SOCCER 
Training on Wednesday morning from 8.30am. Shin 
pads must be worn. 
 
NETBALL 
Training on Friday morning, 8.30am. 
 
SPELLING COMPETITION 
Congratulations to Chloe S and Zach S who won 
Credit level certificates in the Spelling Competition. 
They will receive their certificates at this week’s 
assembly. 
 
BOOK FAIR 
The Ashton Scholastic Book Fair will arrive today, 
Monday, 15th August, and will be here until Friday. 
  
The students will be shown through the Book Fair 
and will write their wishlists as soon as possible. 
  
I will be selling the books at the following days and 
times. The students may bring their money in an 
envelope with their name and class on it. Please 
make all cheques payable to Pagewood Public 
school.  
 
All books donated to our new school library will 
have a donation sticker with your child's name and 
date donated placed inside the front cover of the 
book. 
 Tuesday: Lunchtime (Students only) 
 Wednesday:  Lunchtime (Students only) 
    Also: 3:20-4:00pm 
 Thursday: 9:00 am-9:30 am 
   
BOOK  WEEK/GRANDPARENTS DAY  
PERFORMANCE 
  
A reminder that notes and money are due for the 
'Totally Amazing' Book Week/Grandparent 
Day performance next Monday, 22nd August. Also 
due are the return slips if any grandparents are 
attending the performance with their grandchild. 
 



 
 
 
STEWART HOUSE CLOTHING APPEAL 
Help support Stewart House and The Smith Family 
Clothing Appeal by donating good, clean, 
wearable clothing, shoes, manchester and 
blankets. Please place all bags in the Canteen area 
by Wednesday 24

th
 August. Thank you 

M. Jaksic 
SRC Coordinator 
 
P&C 
A few more volunteers are needed to staff the 
Uniform Shop. Please complete slip below if you 
can assist. Send slip to Ms Hogan.  
 
Name: _________________________________ 
 
Contact no. ______________________________ 
 
Please add me to the roster for the Uniform Shop 
on Thursdays from 8.45am to 9.10am. 
 
Signed_________________________________ 
 
 
 
ADVERTISEMENT 
 
We sincerely thank our advertisers for their support 
of our school. The NSW Department of Education 
and Training and Pagewood Public School do not 
endorse these companies or individuals or their 
services and products. 
 
JUDO FOR KIDS  

The way children used to play 
If your child has difficulty catching, kicking or 
throwing a ball then Judo might be the sporting start 
for them. Let your children push, rumble and roll 
their way to increased confidence. 
 
Judo develops falling skills, balance and overall 
gross motor coordination. 
 

Ages 3-4yrs, 5-6yrs, 7-10yrs &11yrs +  
Come and try a class out. NOW @ 2 Locations 

• UNSW Judo Club , UNSW Fitness & Aquatic Centre 
High St, Kensington 

• Eastern Suburbs PCYC 26A Bunnerong Rd, 
Daceyville 
 
Call UNSW Judo - 9385 4725 www.unswjudo.net.au 
Head Coach: Warren Rosser, NCAS Level 3 
Coach, 1988 Olympian.  


